
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Request 
 
At the full council meeting held on Wed 6th December 2023 
Clr James Watson and Cllr Stuart Gerrard suggested that 
the Independent Network has proposed a motion to council 
that was rejected on the subject of social housing for those 
service short-term and medium-term prison sentences. As 
motions require a proposer and seconder, I would like to 
know who proposed and who seconded the proposed 
motion. I would also welcome a copy of that proposed 
motion. 

Response 
 
The motion was proposed by Cllr Gerrard and 
seconded by Councillor Fish. 
 
Motion: 
 
" We ask that the Chief Executive write to the 
government to give councils power to end a 
tenancy if a single tenant of a council property 
is convicted and sentenced to a period of 
prison detention." 
 

 


